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Subj: Re: STA for WYGG-FM will expire soon

Date: 3/23/2009 12:00:40 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time
From: MSteinb517

To: Tepperlaw

I am working with the station and the Asbury Park Zoning Board of Adjustment. The Board was not going to
approve a 60 feet tower on top of the two-story church building and we adjourned the matter to 3/24/09 but
although several alternative sites were explored, none has been finalized. They are now looking at a 70 feet
tall building near by and may have an answer next week which will mean that | have to amend the pending
application for the new site, notify the property owners nearby, publish a notice in the paper and submit all with
engineering plans, etc. As such | am carrying the application to the meeting of 5/12/09 so we can amend for
the new location. Therefore, the station needs the extension to operate at its current location and wattage
while we still seek approval to relocate the tower. If you desire a more formal letter or other documentation, let

me know exactly what you need and | will supply. Thanks.

MARK A. STEINBERG, ESQUIRE
2300 State Highway 66

Neptune, NJ 07753-0925
732-774-5665

(FAX) 732-774-9219

A Good Credit Score is 700 or Above. See yours in just 2 easy steps!

Monday, March 23, 2009 AOL: Tepperlaw



